From: Paul MacGillivray

**Sent:** March 23, 2021 4:36 PM

**To:** gsharback@westgrey.com <gsharback@westgrey.com>

**Subject:** REQUESTING A LETTER OF EXEMPTION FROM THE NOISE BYLAW

Good day,

I am asking for an exemption from the noise bylaw in regards to the hours of availability for our delivery trucks.

In order for our business to operate, we do have require delivery trucks (dairy, couriers, and TDL - frozen/fresh/staple) arriving outside the bylaws of 11pm to 7 am range.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at

Kind regards, Paul and Yvonne MacGillivray EAM Enterprise Ltd

Tim Hortons - Durham, Dundalk, and Markdale